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A judging panel of 3 accredited judges will select both designs and horticulture photos that 
will be included in the 2020 edition during the January Board of Directors meeting. The cover 
awards will also be chosen.   
 
The calendar will be assembled by this chairman and sent to the selected printer, Manatee 
Printers located in Bradenton.  2,000 copies are ordered. The price will be $8.00.   
 
Proceeds from the sale of 2020 Calendars will continue to help fund scholarships for 
deserving students attending Florida colleges or universities and majoring in environment and 
garden related fields.   
 
Please, encourage all members to purchase calendars.  You will support the scholarship fund 
and get something in return at the same time.  
 
District Directors have been encouraged to place orders to buy at least one case for their 
district. 
 
The 2020 calendars will be sold at the FFGC convention and be available for purchase after 
the convention from Lori Richie, Calendar Financial Chairman and from FFGC headquarters.  
The designers and horticulture featured will be recognized at the convention.   
 
Jill Anderson 
Chairman 
 
 
SUMMARY 
 
Selections of the photos to be published will be made. Proceeds will help to fund scholarships.  
The price will be $8.00 each.   


